
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE 
8/1/2025 
DOCUMENTING. 07087^2025 

From: Michaela Kule 
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 8:58 AM 
To: Speaker Signup; Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: RE: I am interested in opposing the rate increase 

Good morning, 

Please see the following email in regards to FPL. 

Thanks 

Michaela Kule, MBA 
Public Information Specialist II 
Office of External Affairs 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6107 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: Erika Danas <erikadanas@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 12:26 PM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: I am interested in opposing the rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a homeowner already grappling with high inflation and other increases from Florida Power&Light, I would greatly 
appreciate more information on this matter. 

I am concerned because we have already been burdened with rate increases from all the previous hurricanes. It feels 
increasingly challenging to make ends meet in Florida. Do you believe there are any additional measures that can be 
taken to support homeowners? Perhaps an option to opt out ? 

Is it possible that Brevard County could have other energy providers available? 

Kind Regards, 
Erika Danas 
321-272-3300 
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